
 

 

28 April 2020 

 

Ryan Potts 
fyi-request-12563-c57b12c0@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Ryan Potts 

 

This letter concerns your Official Information Act request, received 1 April 2020, for 
the following: 

“When and by whom were you first briefed on the contents of a report titled 
"Modelled Estimates for the Spread and Health Impact of Covid-19 in New 
Zealand"?” 

My office was not briefed on the contents of the report you have identified, and I am 
advised that neither was any other minister’s office.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Rt Hon Winston Peters 
Deputy Prime Minister 

 


